
Robb Cemetery Annual Meeting                                                                                           May 25, 2020


The transition from Mike Jeffrey to myself has been a great learning curve and I’m sure I have called Mike 
several times a month.  But I don’t think so far, we have buried anyone in the wrong spot.


During the last several months we have been busy creating the new 3 ring Directory Book which I have a 
copy of for you to look at.  We have laid out the survey of the latest “Cole” addition and we still need to 
build the road with white rock or asphalt.


We have now placed the directory on computer is it is easily changed and update which has been done 
in the Cemetery Directory. The 13x 39 layout of paper has been changed to regular 8 1/2x 11


We have asked Corky Anderson to work on a new web page for the cemetery.


We have prepared new deeds for the Cemetery (example)


The current price is for $500.00 per plot, $1,000 per couple or $4,000 per section


Mike bought a new USED mower for $6,200 from the Marty J dealer in Minden.


Finally, we have been doing much work on the Robb Memorial and have set up an account called the 
Robb Memorial Restoration Project with the Lexington Community Foundation. Many of you have 
received the donation letter asking for a generous gift to the project.  Ron Scharff, TL Sund, and Tillson 
Roofing have been contacted for bids and ideas.



